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Dear Members of the Senate Finance and Revenue Committee, 

 

As a business owner, I strongly support SB 764. Family-owned businesses are vital 

to Oregon’s economy and communities. This bill provides fair tax treatment, ensuring 

that these businesses can be passed down to future generations without the risk of 

being sold off due to financial pressures. Preserving these businesses supports jobs, 

strengthens local economies, and maintains Oregon’s unique character. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jason Schurter 


